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Annual Report 2022

 

There were no activities in 2022. 

The intention was to focus on the project of the Congregation Franciscan Sisters of St. Joseph. This 

Congregation operates several orphanages and schools for girls throughout India, including in Chennai. 

Our goal is to support the Franciscan Sisters of St. Joseph congregation in Chennai by helping them 

become more self-sufficient. 

Due to the aftermath of Covid-19, our work has come to a standstill in 2022 - 2023. Until December 

2023, Covid has been present in Chennai (Tamil Nadu). There have also been Covid infections at the 

Congregation itself. 


